
  

                                                      

Sellersville Park & Recreation Board 

140 E. Church Street 

Sellersville, PA  18960 

        

October 2, 2018 

7:00 O’clock P.M. 

         

The regular bimonthly meeting of the Sellersville Park and Recreation Board was called to order by 

Chair, Kathleen Hallman at the stated time at the above time and location. 

 

 

ROLL CALL: 

 

Members in attendance were: 

  

Chair   : Kathleen Hallman 

Co-Chair  :  

Secretary  : Kathleen Fretz 

     Antonia Buck 

     Barbara Hufnagle 

     David Hufnagle  

     Janice MacKenzie   

 

Members Absent : Linda Hufnagle 

     Thomas Hufnagle 

     Mark Moore 

 

Borough Manager : David J. Rivet 

 

 

MINUTES 

Mr. D. Hufnagle made a motion that the minutes of the August 7, 2018 meeting be approved. Mrs. A. 

Buck seconded and the motion carried with all in favor. 

 

HALLOWEEN PARADE 

The Park and Recreation Board briefly discussed the annual Halloween Parade to be held on Saturday, 

October 27th.  Suggestions for additional signage to guide people to the viewing area and signup table 

were topics as well as the need for registration tables and chairs. Committee is to be at the registration 

table at 8:30 a.m.  

 

WINTERFEST 

Details of the Winterfest were briefly discussed. Manager stated that he has contacted American Trolley 

and was told that they could provide trolleys as Bucks County Trolley no long has trolleys. 

 

FAIRY DOOR EVENT 

Ms. J. MacKenzie suggested that the location of the Fairy door painting be done at the Scout Cabin. The 

date of Saturday, April 27, 2019 at 1:00 p.m. The scout leader would need to be asked for permission. 

 

 

 



  

2018 LIGHTING CONTEST ORNAMENT PRIZES 

Board members discussed and approved the 2018 ornament design for the 1st; 2nd and 3rd place lighting 

contest winners; a total of eleven (11) are needed.  

 

HOLIDAY DECORATIONS- OLD FIRE HOUSE AND TRAIN STATION 

More candles will be put in the windows in the train station. More candles will need to be ordered after 

the windows are counted. Committee will install the candles on November 17, 2018 at 10:00 a.m. 

 

 

ADJOURNMENT 

There being no additional matters to come before this meeting of the Park and Recreation 

Board, Chairperson Hallman declared this meeting duly adjourned at 7:45 P.M. The next scheduled 

meeting will be December 4, 2018 at the Sellersville Borough Hall. 

 

                  

               

      By:  __________________________ 

         Kathleen Fretz 

                       Secretary                      


